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Ramp Closures at I-95 and Pecan Park Road Set Next Week 

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the widening improvement project on Pecan Park Road from I-95 to east 

of Lexington Park Boulevard, the I-95 southbound exit ramp and northbound entrance ramp at Pecan Park 

Road (State Road 243) will be closed Tuesday, July 9 through Thursday, July 11 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

for roadway reconstruction. 

I-95 southbound traffic will continue south and detour to exit at Airport Road and travel I-95 northbound 

to exit on Pecan Park Road.  

I-95 northbound traffic from Pecan Park Road will utilize the I-95 southbound entrance, exit at Airport 

Road and travel back northbound I-95. 

Flagging operations will also be in place on Pecan Park Road at I-95 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors Inc. began the $17.4 million widening project in July 2017 and is 

expected to complete the project by late summer 2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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